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I have used the services of Ride Connecton for about 8 years.  This service has 

allowed me to schedule medical appointments and other meetings. 

 

I use door to door and the Tualatin shuttle regularly several times a month.  I can pick 

up prescriptions, groceries, visit library, bank, lunches and more.  I have encouraged 

other Marquis cottage residents to us this service and have volunteered to 

accompany them. 

The phone staff And drivers are outstanding. 

 

The drivers are always watching out for us 


